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Rep. Summerfield Reacts to State of the State Address 
 

 

Madison – Rep. Rob Summerfield (R-Bloomer) issued the following statement after Governor 

Evers’ State of the State Address was given to the joint session of the Wisconsin State 

Legislature Tuesday night: 

 

“Last night, we again heard many empty promises from Governor Evers. The governor continues 

to promise that he will cut taxes and create prosperity for families throughout Wisconsin. 

Unfortunately, he continues to veto every plan Republican legislators send him to cut taxes. 

Yesterday, my colleagues and I unveiled another tax reform plan in an effort to give the governor 

yet another chance to follow through on his promises and provide tax relief for Wisconsin 

families.   

“This package of tax reform bills would provide $2.1 billion in tax relief for Wisconsinites by 

providing a middle-class tax cut, excluding some retirement income from taxation, expanding the 

married couple credit, and expanding the child and dependent care tax credit. This plan is 

focused on fulfilling our promise to cut taxes for working families and provide necessary help to 

families with young children.  

“As the governor announces 2024 as the Year of the Worker, I am proud to have already worked 

on legislation to help with Wisconsin’s workforce challenges. Earlier this session, I introduced a 

bill that was a part of a Republican led workforce package.  My bill provided financing for the 

conversion of vacant commercial buildings into housing. The other bills in the package provided 

financing for rehabilitating and upgrading housing, increased the low-income housing tax credit, 

and created other reforms that will help expand next-generation housing. I am proud of what 

Republicans have already done and what we will continue to do for the hardworking people of 

Wisconsin.  

 

### 

The 67th Assembly District includes portions of Chippewa, Dunn, and Eau Claire counties. 


